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Please Support Roosevelt School Rose 

Run on April 12th with Donation to 

REEF  

Rob Mislang, UEA Board Treasurer, is an actively-

involved Roosevelt School parent. He reminds us 

that a benefit of living in the Upper East is our 

local Roosevelt Elementary School. The Roosevelt 

Elementary Education Foundation (REEF) is the 

school’s volunteer-based parent/teacher 

association that efficiently uses financial donations 

received directly for classroom supplies, field trips 

& critical positions and programs for TK-6th 

graders, not funded by the State or District. Please 

consider supporting our neighborhood school with 

a check payable to REEF, 1990 Laguna Street, SB 

93101. REEF is a nonprofit organization, under IRS 

Code section 501(c)(3) and is qualified to receive 

tax-deductible transfers and gifts. For more 

information, www.rooseveltschoolsb.org. 

 

UEA Summer Social in the Rose Gar-

den  
Let’s get together for a fun mid-summer potluck! 

July 3rd from 4-6pm. 

Looking for volunteers to help. Please contact UEA 

Board member Frank Paolino at 

frank@maysoft.com. 

 

Old Mission Docent Training - 4 

Wednesdays starting April 24, May 8, 

15 & 22 - from 10am-noon 
Do you love history? Do you enjoy meeting people 

from all over the world? As a docent at Old Mis-

sion Santa Barbara, you’ll learn what makes this 

beautiful National Historic Landmark the #1 visit-

ed site in Santa Barbara and share its fascinating 

history with our many visitors. 
Email: sboldmission.org or call Laura at (805) 682-

4713 x166. For more information: 

www.santabarbaramission.org/docents. 
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MYN/Emergency Preparedness 

Trainings Offered by UEA 

On the evening of March 5, Kathryn Hinsch led the 

first of UEA's two 2019 Map Your 

Neighborhood/Emergency Response trainings. UEA 

also performed two trainings in 2018. The training 

walks participants through a simple nine-step 

process that allows them to customize an emergency 

preparedness plan and identify potentially lifesaving 

resources available in neighborhood. More 

information can be found at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sAPV6JW49XI. 

To date, about 100 households have been trained. 

Approximate location of trained households are 

depicted in map below. 

The next training will be held April 2nd. If you 

did not sign up, and would like to participate, 

email us at ueacomm@gmail.com and write 

"request MYN training" in the subject line.  

 

 

 

Kathryn Hinsch 


